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Leadership Council on Early Years Virtual Meeting 
April 28, 2022 

9:30 – 11:30am 
 

YouTube Link for Guest Observers:  
https://youtu.be/xsoxRznvvYA 

 
 
Meeting Agenda 

 
9:30 – 9:40am  Welcome, Introductions, and Approval of Meeting Minutes 

Emilie Amundson, Secretary, Department of Children and Families 
  
9:40 – 9:55am  Update on Early Care and Education Initiatives 

Erin Arango-Escalante, Administrator  
Division of Early Care and Education, Department of Children and Families 

  
9:55 – 10:05am Economic Case for Investing in Early Childhood 

Dennis Winters, Chief Economist, Department of Workforce Development 
 
10:05 – 10:15 am Overview of Department of Revenue Tax Credits in 2021 

Peter Barca, Secretary, Department of Revenue 
 
10:15 -11:00 am Promising New Policies and Programs to Address Child Poverty 
(includes a Hilary Shager, Ph.D., Associate Director, Programs & Management,  
short break) Institute for Research on Poverty 
 
11:00 -11:25 am Discussion: LCEY Engagement in Addressing Child Poverty 

Emilie Amundson, Secretary, Department of Children and Families   
 
11:25am – 11:30am Wrap-up and Next Steps 
   Emilie Amundson, Secretary, Department of Children and Families 
 
 
 

The Department of Children and Families is an equal opportunity employer and service provider.  
If you have a disability and need to access this information in an alternate format, need it translated to another 

language, or need other accommodations, please contact Rachelle Hopp; phone 608-422-7078 or the  
Wisconsin Relay Service (WRS) – 711. For civil rights questions, call (608) 422-6889. 

https://twitter.com/WisDCF
https://youtu.be/xsoxRznvvYA

